
Minutes April 2, 2019 meeting of St. Bridget’s Women’s Club 

 

Meeting was called to order by Marge, vice president.  

 

Opening prayer was read by Pat Hepner, then the blessing before meals .A lovely lunch 

was served, thanks to Helene, Betty, Lee and Erin. 

 

Secretary’s report: There were no additions or revisions to March’s minutes and they 

were accepted as read, motion by Charlene and second by Linden. 

 

Treasurer’s report: Read by Patty  

Starting balance in the St. Bridget’s Women’s Oper. Acct. in March was $14,597.62, and 

$443.10 in petty cash.  There was about $238.00 taken in through donations at our Lenten 

supper but there is a little confusion over the amt of the expenses, $93.67?  Three church 

window books were sold by Ruth for an additional deposit of $30.00. The balance is 

around $14, 533.95, in the oper. acct., but Patty will check with Ruth to sort out the 

confusion. The petty cash balance stayed the same and the lunch acct. balance is $343.00. 

 

Committee reports: 

Bereavement report: A thank-you note from Cory Wait’s parents was read by Mary Kay. 

Linens: Becky reported that there is still one lady with 2 months, but otherwise 

everything is going well. 

Lunch: Anne Marie Scorca – lunch crew for June will be:  Annette, Marge, Trina, and 

Gail. 

Advertising:  Trina volunteered to help with getting advertising for the yard sale in June. 

Old Business: 

 This Sunday, April 7, will be the Abba Baby Shower after the 9am mass. Ms. Hartman 

from Abba will be in attendance to talk a little about their organization, there will be 

desserts and punch and an emoji  game. The parish has donated a lot of great items. 

 

New Business: 

Parish picnic June 1st:  We will provide paper products and main dish- Hot dogs,  

hamburgers, pulled pork? Jean will contact Nancy Juday about helping with the games. 

Yard Sale June 8th    An ad has been placed in The Clarke Monthly and Trina will be 

calling other papers, etc to place ads. The Knights of Columbus will run a snackbar. More 

discussion in May. 

 

JoAn brought up about the new dishwasher that has been approved and Anthony said he 

would look into it for us. 

 Prayers please for Barbara Alfiera’s family, her son-in-law just went into hospice. 

 

Happy birthdays to Helene H., Joyce C., Jane B., Pat L., and Ellie M.  

 

Next meeting will be May 7th.  Lunch will be provided by Ann Marie, Jackie, Patty and 

JoAn. 

Community Supper at Duncan Memorial is Apil 25th,  prep here on Wed the 24th. 


